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Term 2 Week 6
We had a memorable event last Friday when we
joined forces with the Weddin Mobile Preschool to
host the Biggest Morning Tea and our School
Assembly. We extend our gratitude to the parents
and community members who took part and
generously contributed. Together, we managed to
raise an impressive total of $231.35, which is truly
remarkable. During the School Assembly, our
School Captain, Tom, displayed exceptional
leadership skills. Special recognition goes to the 
K-2 class for their captivating oral storytelling of
'Go Home Cheeky Animals'. We would also like to
commend Matilda, Emily, and Olivia for sharing
their cherished moments from the Weddin
Mountains Camp. Additionally, April and Kaelan
impressed everyone with their demonstration of
two of our daily fitness group activities: the
steamroller and the plank. Congratulations to all
participants for their outstanding efforts.

Thursday, the 8th of June, the students will be
participating in the Grenfell Drama Day at the
Grenfell Public School Hall. The students will
perform their 'Frozen' play, and parents and family
members are invited to attend. CPS will perform
second in the middle session, which begins at 11:30
am. Please be aware that members of the audience
will only be permitted entry BEFORE the start of a
session and at the completion of a play, so please
make sure you arrive in plenty of time. A permission
note was sent home this week. If you haven't sent it
back already, can you please return the note to
school?  

Our students have been thoroughly enjoying our
morning "check-in" session, where they have the
opportunity to explore emotional regulation and
express their current feelings. We have seamlessly
integrated this check-in into our morning circle
routine, as it plays a vital role in nurturing their
overall well-being within our school environment. 

School Captain's ReportSchool Captain's Report
For the past few weeks the WHOLE SCHOOL

 has been doing a Frozen play for the Grenfell play 
next Thursday at the Grenfell Public School Hall. 

On Friday the 26th of May we had a massive morning tea
for the Biggest Morning Tea. At the morning tea there
were things there like: pizza scrolls that Jessie's mum

made, cake pops, cupcakes, chocolate slices and
zucchini slices that were made from Kath, scones made

by Mrs Mitten, banana bread that the Preschoolers
made,  and all the types of biscuit flavours and 

shapes. Also, after the morning tea we did a school
assembly with parents there as well. 
Congratulations Sam for reading the 

Acknowledgement of Country. 
It was amazing.



 
Important Dates - Term 2

Friday, 2nd June 2023
Term 2 Week 6
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Drama Day GPS - 8th June
Netball Gala Day, Condobolin - 9th June
Kings Birthday Public Holiday - Monday, 13th June
Western Cross Country - 14th June
LPSSA Soccer Trials, Forbes - 22nd June
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